
Question on Notice 
 

No. 102 
 

Asked on 14 February 2019 
 
 
MR T MANDER ASKED THE DEPUTY PREMIER, TREASURER AND 
MINISTER FOR ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER 
PARTNERSHIPS (HON J TRAD)— 
 
  
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the planned eviction of Indigenous residents residing in former social 
housing homes now owned by Downs Housing— 

Will the Minister advise what action has she taken to ensure that residents will continue 
having secure residence? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As this matter falls within the ministerial responsibilities of my colleague the 
Honourable Mick de Brenni MP, Minister for Housing and Public Works, Minister for 
Digital Technologies and Minister Sport, please refer the question to Minister de 
Brenni.  


